Patricia Masterson
845-549-0552
Ryan2hughstricia@aol.com

May 6, 2022
Dear Town of New Paltz Board Members,

| am writing to inform you that | am resigning my position as Town Assessor effective Friday, June 10,
2022.

| am resigning my position because | have accepted another job. Thank you for the opportunity to work
at the Town of New Paltz.

Kind Regards,
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Patricia Masterson




